
November 9, 2012 Board of Canvas Meeting 

 
 

BOARD OF CANVAS MEETING 
TOWN OF AUBURN 
 
 
The Board of Canvas for the Partisan General Election will reconvene on Friday, November 9, 2012 at 
4:15 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall. The purpose of this meeting will be to determine the final number 
of returned absentee ballots that qualify to be counted. There are absentee ballots that have not been 

returned. If they are returned by or on Friday the 17th, and have a postmark dated by the 6th of 
November, it can still be added to the count according to election law. 

 
This is an open meeting and all are welcome to attend. 

 


